We appreciate the work and comments provided by many
stakeholders including the Faculty, Student Government and
others. However, we remain steadfast in our support of
dedicated efforts to improve educational outcomes for
students throughout Michigan with a focus on Urban districts.
Based on this and the ongoing efforts in Lansing to find an
overarching agreement with respect to the Detroit Public
Schools (DPS) and the Education Achievement Authority (EAA),
we are postponing a vote on Eastern’s involvement with the
Education Achievement Authority. We remain optimistic and
confident that this matter will be resolved in the near term.



